
50th Homecoming Weekend  
1960—REGISTRATION FORM—2010 

 

Alumni, their spouses, and friends of R.E. Lee High School are invited to attend the following events on 

Oct. 8, 9 and 10 by registering and paying only $15 per person: A Friday evening mixer at Houlihan’s, a 

Saturday picnic on school grounds and school tours, Dance party and fundraiser at JAXX in West 

Springfield, Sunday Brunch at The Springfield Hilton and a Sunday memorial service at the First Baptist 

Church of Springfield. Your $15 registration is the cover charge for Saturday evening at JAXX. All events 

are cash bar and you pay for your own food. 
 

Name _______________________________________—Class of __________ —Friend (circle) 

Maiden Name________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________   

City, State, Zip ______________________________   

Phone (______)________—________________     

Email _____________________________________            Self  @  $15.00 * __________  

Guest:       
Name _______________________________________  #____ of Guest(s) x $15.00 __________ 
Name _______________________________________   
 
 
I want to make a contribution and join the 50th Homecoming Golden Lancers 
Contributions fund scholarships, grants to Lee programs and clubs, and the LAFA website 
 
   $50.00 for 50 years       ____________ 
 
 
I’d like to renew or join LAFA  
 
- Membership:  1 year $20.00; 2 years $30;  3 years $40     __________ 
 
 
 
       TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED $_________ 
 

Please complete this form and send a check payable to LAFA to: 
Lee Alumni and Friends Association 
P.O. Box 523042 

    Springfield, VA 22152 
 

   
 JAXX tickets at the door will be $20.00 per person 

 
 

You will receive an email confirmation if registration is received before October 1, 2010 



Saturday Picnic &  tour NEW Lee High School 
Did you know Lee went through 
major renovations recently?  If you 
have not been by in a while, you 
wouldn’t even recognize the lobby!  
You can get a tour of the newly 
renovated Lee High School when 
you purchase your ticket to the 
LAFA 50th Anniversary Extrava-
ganza.  Meet at the front entrance. 
 
Around in the back of the school 
enjoy a stadium style picnic—
FOOD AND FUN 

Saturday, Oct 9, 2010 
Picnic at England Stadium  

12:00—4:00 PM 
Lee High School Tour at the front of the school 

1:00—3:00 pm 

New front entrance of 
R.E. Lee High School 

Friday night Football game 
Friday, Oct , 2010, 7pm 
Lee plays Lake Braddock 
 
Informal gathering open to 
all alumni at Houlihan’s Res-
taurant and Bar in the 
Springfield Hilton 8 to 11pm 

Homecoming Weekend Events*: 

    Weekend Grand Event 
Celebrate Lee High School’s 50th Home-
coming with a evening of Music, Dance, 
Cash Bar and Fun-Fundraising. 
$20 at the door 

Saturday, Oct 9, 2010 
JAXX in West Springfield 

6355 Rolling Road  
West Springfield 

8:30 PM—12:00AM 

Memorial Service For Fallen Lancers 
Sunday October 10, 2010 2:30 to 3:30 p.m. at First Baptist Church, 
7300 Gary Street.  Reception after for all classes 
Submit remembrances and comments through the LAFA website 
Email Us form. 
 

   

Stay in Springfield for the Weekend 

A block of rooms have been reserved at reduced rates ($89++ per night) at 
The Springfield Hilton (until Oct 7)   
 
When making your reservations, mention the Lee High School Homecoming. 

Brunch at The Springfield Hilton 
 
Sunday October 10, 2010 10am to 2pm 
Take advantage of the sumptuous Sunday brunch at The Springfield Hilton as an 
after party gathering and lead in to the Memorial Service. 

* Scheduled events are subject to change and are not guaranteed.  
Check www.Lee-High-Alumni.org for updates 



LAFA is organizing the “Homecoming Weekend” for all Alumni 
and Friends to honor Robert E. Lee High School on the occasion 
of it's 50th Homecoming, and also as a Fun-Fundraiser for LAFA 
so that we can continue to support the Lee community with 
scholarships to students and grants to school clubs and pro-
grams.  It is our hope that you will join us for the "Homecoming 
Party" where we will celebrate Lee High School's longevity, as 
well as offer opportunities to participate in fundraising events 
such as live and silent auctions, games, and raffles.  LAFA really 
needs your help and support in making this event a success!  
How can you help?  Volunteers to serve as program event coordi-
nators and/or donate items for auctions (for example: Redskins 
tickets, A weekend at the Hilton including brunch, A weekend in 
a condo in Canaan Valley, and others).  To offer to help, please 
contact one of the LAFA Directors, listed below, with your offer of 
assistance.  No offer will be refused and we thank you for your 
help. Your donation is tax deductible. 
 
 Morgan Percy, '68, Chairperson, MFPthree@aol.com 
 Lori Buckius, '80, Vice Chairperson, raebuck@aol.com 
 Frank Dulong, '69, Treasurer, fdulong@comcast.net 
 Bill Oehrlein, '81, Scholarship Comm., BOehrlein@cox.net 

Lee Alumni and 
Friends Association 

PO Box 523042 
Springfield, VA 

22152 

Lee-High-

Alumni.org 

Visit the LAFA website to: 
 
Register for “A Homecoming 
Extravaganza”  
— Find classmates 
— Update your contact info. 
— Get latest reunion news 
— View the photo gallery 
— And much more! 

Who is the Lee Alumni and Friends Association? 
YOU are!  You may not realize it, 
but Lee High School has an 
alumni association—and you can 
be a part of it!  Originally estab-
lished as the organizing commit-
tee for Robert E. Lee High 
School’s 40th anniversary cele-
bration, the Lee Alumni and 
Friends Association (LAFA) for-
mally incorporated in 1999 to 
help serve the needs of the Lee 
High School community, and is 
dedicated to: 

• Reconnecting members with 
the joys of their past 

• Assisting classes with organiz-
ing their reunions 

• Investing in the future of Lee 
High School 

 
Through the LAFA website, 
www.lee-high-alumni.org, visitors 
can catch up on the latest reunion 
information, see photos, browse 
the bulletin board, and search for 
information on classmates.  Sev-

eral hundred people visit the LAFA 
website each week, with quite a 
few taking the time to register or 
update their personal listing.  And 
unlike many other high school re-
union-type sites, there is no fee for 
you to use the LAFA site.  Visit us 
online at www.lee-high-alumni.org 
today—and be sure to bookmark 
the page! 
 
LAFA is a 501c3, tax exempt or-
ganization — Your contributions 
are tax deductible. 

Why LAFA Needs Your Help 
Providing 2 annual $1,000 scholarships, maintaining a website, and donating money to Lee High 
School clubs and programs takes time, energy and funds.  In addition to helping classes organize their 
reunions, LAFA donates nearly $2,500 each year to students and the school. 
You can help LAFA continue to achieve its goals by becoming a member for as little as $15 a year or by 
making a tax-deductible contribution.  LAFA currently relies solely on the generous contributions of alumni and 
friends. 

Please consider becoming a LAFA member or sending a donation—no amount is too small.  And it’s easy!  You can 
mail a check to the address listed above. 




